
HB 1339 
 
I support HB 1339. By over defining “Dangerous Weapon” it is excluding items that would be normally 
considered as such and including others that should not be.  BB guns and pepper ball blasters should not 
be dangerous weapons as defined North Dakota Century Code.  The limitation of CS and CN prevent new 
technologies of less than lethal force irritants from being legal which hampers innovation.   
 
Thank You, 
 
Andrew Kordonowy 
Dickinson, ND 
 


